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To whom it may concern,
I applied for a bartending license about four weeks ago. I wasn’t sure if I should put pending charges on my report,
but I have taken a plea deal on a second OWI that was back in February. I am looking to meet with someone/ get
this resolved as soon as possible. My sentencing for the plea deal is set for August 4th, 2025. Thank you again.
Timothy Consigny
Sent from my iPhone




